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May 4, 2007

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is in reference to the architectural work completed during my time as the Superintendent
of the Colorado River Union High School District by Selberg Associates, Inc. My recommendation
is based on personal contact with Mr. Selberg over the past several years and the successful
completion of the mechanical renovation and SFB deficiency corrections at River Valley High
School, and the SFB deficiency corrections at Mohave High School. These three projects had a total
construction cost of approximately $3.1 million.

My experience with Mr. Selberg is that he is a very competent and driven architect. His
perseverance during the renovation of the River Valley High School mechanical system resolved the
many issues that arose during construction. He personally visited the site on several occasions to
verify the progress and accuracy of the replacement of the entire heating and air conditioning system.
His familiarity with renovation projects and his ability to select a competent team of professionals
is an advantage to anyone that may hire him.

Mr. Selberg is highly skilled in his ability to work with the varying array of clients that approach
him. He is easy to approach and communicate with regardless of the client’s knowledge of
construction. -

We are very pleased with the work Mr. Selberg and his office has completed for our District. I feel
that he will perform above and beyond the expectations demanded by any client. I would not hesitate
to recommend Selberg Associates, Inc. for any school project.

Sincerely,

Monte Silk
Superintendent
Snowflake Unified School District No. 5
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